To:
Subject: RE: Changes to speed limits
Date: Monday, 11 March 2024 8:32:17 am
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On behalf of Hon Simeon Brown, Minister of Transport, thank you for your email of 21 February 2024 regarding giving councils the green light to implement reduced school speed
zones. The Minister appreciates the time that you took to write to him and raise your concerns. Your comments will be considered and responded to in due course.

Kind regards,
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From:
Sent: Wednesday, February 21, 2024 1:26 PM
To: Simeon Brown xX@ X XXXX.

Subject: Changes to speed limits

Dear Simeon,

My community's consultation on our councils speed management plan matched Nationals decision to return to current speed limits , but with the allowance for lowering speed limits
outside schools, so | thank you for this decision on behalf of my community.

| would like to explore you to give the councils nationwide the green light as soon as possible to please implement the reduced school speed zones and other safety measures which are

greatly needed.

| ask this independently of my council.
We eagerly await this welcome change,
Kind regards,
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